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Date of Announcement of the Monetary Policy Review - No. 8 of 2019 
 

The Monetary Policy Review No. 8 of 2019 will be announced on Friday, 27 December 2019 at 7.30 a.m. 

Communications Department 
  
20 December 2019 
The Monetary Policy Review of August 2016 will be announced on Tuesday, 30 
August 2016 at 6.00 p.m.  
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